
 
 
  
 
 
 

If you would like to comment on this proposed change, you may attend the SFMTA Virtual Engineering Public Hearing described 
above or file your comments in writing before the hearing: 

• Email:   sustainable.streets@SFMTA.com and TLStreets@SFMTA.com with subject line “Public Hearing: Tenderloin Quick-Build Projects” 
• Mail:   Public Hearing, Sustainable Streets Division 

One South Van Ness Avenue, 7th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103-5417 

To obtain a copy of this notice and the public hearing agenda that has the details of the proposed street changes, visit 
SFMTA.com/GoldenGateQB and SFMTA.com/LeavenworthQB. 

 

 415.646.4270: For free interpretation services, please submit your request 48 hours in advance of meeting./ 如果需要免費口語翻譯，請於會議之前48小
時提出要求。/ Para servicios de interpretación gratuitos, por favor haga su petición 48 horas antes de la reunión. / Para sa libreng serbisyo sa interpretasyon, 
kailangan mag-request 48 oras bago ang miting.  

All comments will be reviewed by project staff and will be entered into the public record. Comments will be considered when a determination is made whether 
to implement the change. After the hearing, proposals can be approved by the City Traffic Engineer. 
 
Following approval of the item by the SFMTA City Traffic Engineer, the CEQA determination is subject to appeal within the timeframe specified in S.F. Administrative Code Section 31.16, typically 
within 30 calendar days of the Approval Action. For information on filing a CEQA appeal, contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244, San 
Francisco, CA 94102, or call (415) 554-5184. Under CEQA, in a later court challenge, a litigant may be limited to raising only those issues previously raised at a hearing on the project or in written 
correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors or other City board, commission or department at, or prior to, such hearing, or as part of the appeal hearing process on the CEQA decision. 
 
 

  

 
 
The SFMTA will be hosting a Virtual Engineering Public Hearing for two Tenderloin Quick-Build Projects. At this 
event, the public will have the opportunity to learn more about the project, see the proposed design, and provide 
public comment. 
TENDERLOIN QUICK-BUILD PROJECTS   SFMTA VIRTUAL ENGINEERING PUBLIC HEARING 
Golden Gate Avenue Between Market and Polk Streets 
Protected Bikeway, Parking and Loading Changes, Pedestrian 
Safety Improvements, Active Flex Space 

Friday, April 16, 2021, at 10:00 AM 
 
Online: SFMTA.com/ENGHearing 

Leavenworth Street Between McAllister to Post Streets 
Road Diet (Three Lanes to Two) With Narrow Buffers, Parking 
and Loading Changes, Pedestrian Safety Improvements   

 
Phone: Dial 888-398-2342 and enter the code 8647385 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pending project approvals, implementation is anticipated to begin in Spring 2021. For general project information and 
updates, we invite you to visit SFMTA.com/GoldenGateQB and SFMTA.com/LeavenworthQB or email the project team at 
TLStreets@SFMTA.com. 

GOLDEN GATE QUICK-BUILD PROJECT  
This project will address safety concerns while creating a more 
comfortable space for travel through the following changes on 
Golden Gate Avenue between Market and Polk Streets: 
• Upgrading existing bicycle lane by adding painted safety 

zones and safe-hit posts for protection 
• Reallocating curb space for residents’ and businesses’ 

parking and loading needs 
• Establishing an active flex space on select streets, which 

can be used by businesses, for community services and 
recreation, or for physical distancing 

PROJECT AREA MAP 

PROPOSED STREET CROSS-SECTIONS ON GOLDEN GATE AVE 

LEAVENWORTH QUICK-BUILD PROJECT  
This project will address traffic safety concerns while creating a 
more comfortable space for travel through the following changes 
on Leavenworth Street between McAllister to and Post Streets: 
• Installing a road diet (three lanes to two) with narrow buffers 

to deter speeding and overtaking of vehicles  
• Pedestrian safety improvements such as advanced limit line, 

crosswalks, and painted safety zones at key intersections  
• Reallocating curb space for residents’ and businesses’ parking 

and loading needs 
 

PROPOSED STREET CROSS-SECTIONS ON LEAVENWORTH 
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